
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ___ - _ - _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ - _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _

dY

October 14, 1992

Hs, Cynthia L. Tully
Southern Nuclear Operating Company
P.O. Box 1295, Bin 8052
Birmingham, Alabama 35201

Dear Hs. Tully:

SUftJECT: APPEAL Of NRC staff DECISION REGARDING UPGRADED NEUTRON FLUX
HONITORING SYSTEMS FOR BWRs

This letter is in regard to an appeal by the BWR Owners' Group dated
August 16, 1990, on the above subject. The NRC has completed its review of
that appeal, and I have concluded that upgraded neutron flux monitoring
systems are not needed for current GWR's.

Sincerely,

Jriritml ulpted by
naorxm E. Earley.

Thomas E. Hurley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation

bec: W. Russell
J. Partlow
f. Gillespie
f. Miraglia
D. Crutchfield
A. Thadani
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